
GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

37-40 CAMUENGA BLVD NORTH HOLLYWOOD, CALIF. 9l604 • (213) 985-7279 

TOî Ail California Chapters of GCSAA 
FROM: Board of Directors, GCSASC , 
DATE: Pebruary 10, 1981 
RE: Our thanks for your coopération and help. 

Dear Sirs: 

The Board of Directors of GCSASC wish to extend our sincere thanks 
for your outstanding coopération in the weeks past, and your inval-
uable help in puttlng on the recent GCSAA International Conférence 
& Show at Anaheim. Ail the committee chairman for the "host asso-
ciation" were repeatedly eomplimented by national officers and head-
quarters staff on the flawless conduct of the conférence, and your 
support materially aided in making things run so smoothly. 

While we didn't need to use as many of your members as we thought 
we might, the knowledge that you and your members were ready, wil-
ling and able to help certainly ma de things easier for the conmittee 
chairmen. The obvious coopération among the various associations 
in California made a distinct and favorable impression on GCSAA.
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national officers and candidates, and on the headquarters staff per-
sonnel. Mr. Wyllie, in particular, was very complimentary through-
out the week, and it doesn't appear we did ourselves any hann by our 
efforts to work together in this matter. 

We hope to see you ail in Avila Beach May 31. Thanks again for your 
efforts on behalf of ail of California. 

Michael R. Heacock 
Sécrétary 
Golf Course Superintendents Association of Southern California 

clg/cc 
San Diego GCSA 
Hi-Lo Desert GCSA 
Central California GCSA 
Northern California GCSA 


